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Thank you to all of our Secret Santa’s who helped us                                                                        

 prepare for our wonderful Christmas Celebration!                   

You’re a wonderful support to our residents                                       

and we are forever grateful.   

What's your favorite 

thing about the Snow?  

Willie– I like the coziness 
of being together by the 
fireplace when you’re 

snowed in. 

Ruth-I like how            
pretty it is 

Rita-I don’t like snow! 

Mary– I like to drive in it 

Marcia-  I like how it 
makes everything look 

fresh and clean 

Dorothy– I like to watch it 
snow. 

Barbara– I like to build 
snow cats instead of 

snow men.  
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Welcome 
Dorothy Vester 
Barbara Hecht 

Deanna Fulkerson 
Mary Ellis 

Barbara Gutherie 
George Hysore 

Mary Robertson 
Delores Bernat 
Beatrice Bayek 

Home 
 

In Memory 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Audrey Hysore 
Stacy Philipp 

Mary Ann Blanke 
Robert Henson 
Ramona Pertl  

January  Birthdays 

Sandy Myers  1/5 

Sandra Hobart 1/9 

Ruth cohan  1/12 

Delores Bernat 1/24 

Barbara Morgan 1/27 

Janet Thomlison 1/28 

Robert Granzow 1/29 

Catherine Kemp  1/30 

Rena Brige 
Shila Gist 

William Stringer 
Eula Stringfellow 
John Dougherty 

Catherine Taggart 
Donald Hassler  

Partner Anniversaries  
   
Bill Chick            2018 
Samantha Emery 2006 
Kuldip Kaur  2016 
                     

Tanesha Jones        2019 
Edward Oketch      2006 
Kelvin Watson 2004 
Seraphyna Margraff 2022  

 
 
 

Guest meal tickets are  available 
for purchase from the front 
office during regular office 

hours. Cost for a regular menu meal has been up-
dated and is $5 for breakfast and $7 for lunch or 
dinner which includes drink/dessert. Credit cards 
are now able to be accepted! A guest ticket can 
be given to dining room staff just before or dur-
ing the desired mealtime. Advanced purchase of 
meal tickets is appropriate for use on weekends. 
Reminder that for now during mealtimes, fami-
lies/visitors are welcome to visit with a resident 
outside of the main dining room at an available 
round table in the family room, C-Hall activity/

dining room table or conference room as availa-
ble, outside (weather permitting), or in the resi-
dent’s room. If necessary, a reservation may be 

made with front office. For any questions, please 
reach out to Karl Schnoor, Registered Dietitian 

Nutritionist, Director of FNS, at 
karl.schnoor@nhccare.com or 636-946-8887   

(ext. 129). Here's to a fantastic, healthy 2023! 
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January Music 

 
6th– Jonathan Walls 
13th– David Green 
27th Mike Chrisner  

January 10th– Soft Pretzels 
January 31st-               

Flowers For Friends  
January 7th-                 

Elvis Celebration Bingo 
 
 


